
 

 

Complaint Forms can also be obtained on B-Line’s 
Website at www.BLinetransit.com 

 

Your Rights Under 
Title VI 

of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 
 

Title VI is a section of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 requiring that “No person in the United States shall on the grounds of race, 
color or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under 
any program or activity receiving federal financial assistance.” Note that Title VI does not address gender discrimination. It only 
covers race, color and national origin. Other Civil Rights laws prohibit gender discrimination. 

 
Any person who feels that he or she, individually or as a member of any class of persons, on the basis of race, color, or 
national origin has been excluded from or denied the benefits of, or subjected to discrimination caused by the Butte 
Regional Transit System may file a written complaint with the Butte County Association of Governments, Title VI 
Administrator or the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Office of Civil Rights, Attn: Title VI Program Coordinator, East 
Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington DC 20590. Federal and State law requires complaints be 
filed within one-hundred eighty (180) calendar days of the last alleged incident. 
 

To request additional information on B-Line’s non-discrimination obligations or to file a Title VI Complaint, please submit your 
request to: 

 
Butte Regional Transit (B-Line) 
Attention: Title VI Administrator 

326 Huss Drive, Suite 150 
Chico, CA 95928 

(530) 809-4616 – Fax (530) 879-2444 
 

• To obtain services or copies in an alternate format or language, please call (530) 809-4616, or visit the website www.BLinetransit.com. 
 

http://www.blinetransit.com/
http://www.blinetransit.com/

